The Central Appalachian Astronomy Club (CAAC) held its Christmas party and
regular meeting on December 14, 2013, at the CAAC Observatory in Jane Lew, West
Virginia, with 11 in attendance.

CAAC president, Joe Gonzalez, convened the meeting.

Minutes from the November meeting were distributed and accepted on a motion
by John Taylor, seconded by Nancy Walker.

Treasurer Jeri Booher presented the financial report. Star Quest 10 has now been
closed out. The treasurer’s report was accepted on a motion by Janice King,, seconded
by John Taylor.

Star Quest:

The dates for Star Quest 11 are June 25-28, 2014. The dates are the same as the
Cherry Springs star party. Some of our regular vendors will be attending Cherry Springs.
Those present agreed to keep our dates and find different vendors. Deven Matlick has

offered to contact other vendors.

Roy Jaworski will be getting raffle information to John Dennis. He will also
contact Pam Casto from NASA about getting Star Lab for Astronomy Day.

Joe will finalize ad for The Reflector March issue. Deadline is January 15"

Old Business:

Astronomy Day — Mark Kochte, Michelle Shinn, and Caitlin Ahrens are
confirmed as presenters.

Jim King contacted Fairmont State University regarding reserving the Caperton
Center for the event. CAAC must pay $150 for janitorial services.

Jeri will put together flyers for distribution to area schools. She will also
purchase refreshments for the event.

Joe will make reservations at Minard’s for our after-party.

Miscellaneous:

The motion to adjourn was made by John Taylor, seconded by Janice King.



